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Guayaquil, 20th September 1879
Dear Mr. Sander,
Today I received your letter dated 9th July. I have written to you about Lehmann giving up his contract. I also know that he is in Colombia and will probably come here in the near future.
Of the begonias I am sending only 5 – 6000.

Chesterton has found Pescatorea klabochorum. You will know if Lehmann is going to send them.

I would like to send a consignment to Young & Elliott, but I don’t know what. Last year I sent hallii, cirrhosum and macranthum. I would like to send Cattleya maxima, and from Guatemala Cattleya skinneri. Please write to me what Lehmann has sent and if it is a good idea to go to Colombia (Cauca).

With the next shipment, you will receive Od. triumphans, the Od. sp. from the East, Od. ramosissimum and if possible, the Lycaste, macranthum, and Maxillaria grande.
Today I shall leave for Cuenca and my consignment will depart from here in November, and then I shall go to Guatemala, therefore letters to Mr. Lunau.

The address for Garbe is E.W. Garbe, Guayaquil, not Garbe & Co. as you write.

Kind regards to your family from your friend
Eduard Klaboch
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